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           Tuesday, November 14, 2023 

 

Year 2 Trip to The Watermill Theatre 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to give you some final details for the Year 2 trip to see ‘The Wizard of Oz’ at The 

Watermill Theatre in Newbury on Thursday 23rd November 2023. 

As the performance starts at 10am, the coach will be leaving school at 8:45am, therefore the children 

need to be in school by 8:30am. Please note this is a change to the original leaving time. 

Children will be given a snack at the theatre and will be expected to wear their school uniform. 

As the children will not be back in time for lunch, we are unable to offer a hot dinner. If you have not 

already asked the school to provide your child with a packed lunch, you will need to send them in with a 

lunch box. Please ensure you have cancelled your child’s hot lunch. 

The cost of this trip is £19.50 per child and covers the theatre tickets and coach.  

If you have not returned your permission slip and payment, please hand it to a member of staff in a 

sealed, named envelope as soon as possible. We rely on your contributions for the trip to go ahead. If you 

have any concerns around payment please speak, in confidence, to Miss Lynne or Mrs Farr in the school 

office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Pearce, Mrs Anderton and Mrs Hughes 
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‘The Watermill Theatre’ – Thursday 23rd November 

 

Child’s Name 

 

Child’s Class                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

I enclose a payment of                              

CASH (Exact change please) 

CHEQUE (Payable to Wootton Bassett Infants’ School)  

 

Children who are eligible for pupil premium are not expected to pay for the visit. 

 

Signed  


